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March 2022  
 
Dear Parent 

Year Eleven Parents’ Evening 
 

I am writing to invite you to our year eleven Parents’ Evening on Thursday 30 March 2023 
from 4:00 pm until 6:30 pm.  It is essential that both the Academy and parents work 
together and your attendance at the parents’ evening is of vital importance.  
 
Please complete the slip below to indicate whether or not you will be attending and return 
to your child’s year team, A23. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 30 March 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs H Willis 
Head of Year Eleven 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
 

Year Eleven Parents’ Evening  
 

I/We will/will not be attending the Year Parents’ Evening on Thursday 30 March 2023  
 
 
Student’s name: …………………………………………………..Tutor Group:……………..   
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………(Parent) 
 
 

Please return to your year team (A23) 
 

 


